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Kia ora Tatou,

It’s great to still be seeing more smiling faces in classes than this time last week. Yes, there are cases
in our school but it feels like we are over the top of the wave and able to enjoy having more of our
friends at school. As you know, it’s great for any child’s wellbeing and learning to be at school with their
friends, teachers and other school staff. We have very good systems in place to keep everyone as safe
as possible. Thanks for continuing to keep us up to date with how you are going, this does help the
teachers and Jo and Penny in the office.

Mask wearing for our students in Year 4 and above and for adults remains in place in indoor spaces and
we are getting lots of fresh air during the day. We also continue to focus on basic hygiene such as
washing hands regularly, covering any coughs and sneezes, and cleaning surfaces regularly.

Our Amazing Garden
It’s always exciting when you experience the garden to table concept.  There is so much learning that
happens and the tamariki love it!  We’ve had incredible pumpkins soup, yummy feijoas, tasty tomatoes
and now delicious corn on the cob.

New Students
Welcome to Chelsea and Charlie who have started at Hutt Central School this week. It is great to have
you with us.

Please keep in touch and don’t hesitate to email me or call the office.
Ngā mihi nui,
Steph Campbell
Acting Principal
campbells@huttcentral.school.nz

Wheels Day - tomorrow!
Wheels Day is on tomorrow.  We are hoping the weather will be better than last week, but even if
there are a few showers we will still try and get the tamariki out for part of the day to celebrate the
end of Movin’ March. This is a chance for everyone to bring their bikes, scooters, rollerblades, wheelies,
skates and skateboards to school for the day. There’ll be prizes for the best decorated ‘wheels’ and a
chance to ride around a circuit on the courts for part of the day with their class.  We will have some
small wheels to play with if some do not have any wheels of their own on the day. As always - helmets
will be compulsory - as we have a NO HELMET, NO WHEELS policy for this type of event.

mailto:campbells@huttcentral.school.nz


Hot cross Bun Fundraiser
The fundraising committee are excited to be selling FIX Federation’s
famous Hot Cross Buns and other goodies again this year.
Please ask your friends, families and neighbours if they would like to
add to your order as Hutt Central School will receive a percentage of all
funds sold. There will be prizes for the families with the most sold.

Due to restrictions with Covid19 we are using Signmee to collect orders
and internet banking for payments. Please talk to Penny or Jo at the

school office if this does not work for you.
We will be collecting orders up to 9.00 am on Monday 4th April.

We must have received your payment by this time.
Collection on Thursday 7th April

PAYMENT OPTIONS - Online banking to the school account  Hutt Central School   06 0996 0379750 00
When paying by direct credit please include your name and Hot Cross bun as references.

Online payments need to be made by Sunday 3rd April.

Visit our website for links to the classes, contacts for teachers and an updating Calendar
http://www.huttcentral.school.nz/

Week 9 Term 1 2022
28 March - 1 April Friday - Movin March Wheels Day

Week 10 Term 1 2022
4 April - 8 April Friday  Assembly - Online link to be shared

Week 11 Term 1 2022
11 April - 14 April

Wednesday - Last day of Term 1- special online assembly for End of Term awards
Thursday - Teacher Only Day
Friday - Easter Holidays

Week 1 Term 2 2022
2 May - 6 May

Monday - First-day Term 2

Our 2022 Seesaw Blogs
Please let your child’s teacher know if you have any problems viewing their individual learning journal.

Room 2 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm22022

Room 3 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom32022

Room 4 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm42022

Room 5 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm52022

Room 6 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm62022

Room 7 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm72022

Room 8 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsrm82022

Room 9 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom92022
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Room 10 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom102022

Room 11 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom112022

Room 12 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcs2022rm12

Room 13 https://blog.seesaw.me/hcsroom132022

Community Notices
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"Brain Play runs online science & technology classes for students
ages 5 - 13, of any experience level. Join us for afternoon sessions,
all term long, covering coding, robotics, 3D printing, and science

topics. Free trials & online open days are available for you to meet our team &
learn more about our topics. See https://www.brainplay.co.nz/courses for info on
days & times, and click "Enrol" once you're ready to book. We also run one off
events to the themes of Minecraft, Roblox, 3D Printing & Girls Only workshops!
Click "events" on our website to learn more."

https://www.brainplay.co.nz/

Your local Performing Arts School.

Dance, Drama and Singing for students aged 4-15 yrs old.
Led by a London West End performer!

AOTEA-JOHNSONVILLE-KARORI-LOWER HUTT-NEWTOWN-UPPER HUTT
Book your child’s two-week trial for next term NOW!

www.spotlightperformingarts.co.nz
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